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Minutes third teleconference of the 802.22 ad-hoc group on FCC Status Presentation
The third teleconference of the FCC Ad-Hoc group was held on Tuesday, 28 June 2005 from 12:00pm Eastern Daylight Time (GMT-4:00h) and lasted until 1:55 pm.

1- Participation:

Scott Blue (Electric Wireless)

Winston Caldwell (Fox)

Gerald Chouinard (CRC)

Carlos Cordeiro (Philips)

Haren Hartman (Shure)

Ramon Khalona (Nextwave)

Steve Kufner (Motorola)

Max Mutherspaw (Thomson)
Edgar Reilh (Shure)

Bill Rose (WJR Consulting Inc.)
Kirk Skeba (Intel)
Carl Stevenson (WK3C LLC)

Paul Thomson (Paul Thompson Associates LLC)
Discussion

The second revision of the FCC Powerpoint presentation (Doc. 22-05-0044-02-0000_Draft_FCC_Ex_Parte_on_WRANs.ppt) was put on the mail reflector by Carl Stevenson 3 hours before the call.  A further annotated version was sent on the reflector by G. Chouinard one and a half hour before the call.

The chair decided to use the second revision the document as the basis for the discussion and taking into account the new annotations.  Following some minor adjustements to the first four slides, Paul Thomson suggested a second point or a new slide following slide 4 to present the proposed WRAN model.  He is to provide the text on the reflector.  The discussion then concentrated on slides 6 and 7 on the requirements to protect DTV.  The various modifications were noted by the chair and will be posted following the meeting as revision 3.
The fundamental requirements to protect Part 74 wireless microphones listed on slide 8 were discussed. Rearrangements of the slide wer made for better flow and Kirk Skeba was asked to come up with some text on the use of beacons and the restriction that the FCC could impose on the sale/operation of these beacons for legitimate Part 74 users.  Kirk agreed to work with Ahren Hartman of Sure to create something that’s likely to be acceptable to all interested parties.
The additional topics were discussed on slide 9 and it was suggested to bring the matter of the “food fight” as the prime item and change the wording to reflect more “the opportunity for creative rule making for more order in this band to increase the spectrum usage and the harmonious operation with the licensed incumbents”.

The chair indicated that there will be a joint 802.18/802.22 meeting on Tuesday morning (July 19th) in San Francisco where this presentation will be discussed and new topics for discussion with the FCC could be added.

5- Close of meeting

The teleconference ended at 1:55pm Eastern Daylight Time (GMT-4:00h)

Gerald Chouinard


CRC
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Abstract


Minutes of the third teleconference meeting of the FCC Ad-Hoc group formed in Cairns held on Tuesday, 28 June 2005 from 12:00pm to 14:00pm Eastern Daylight Time (GMT-4:00h).
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